
BAC MEETING MINUTES 10/26/10 
 
 
The meeting began at 7:00 in the Samoset conference room. 
 
The following members attended: Alan Sacher, Mike Isernia, Jim Mayers, Terri Ahearn, 
Ed Hudson, Paul Killian, Perry Russell and Liz Morrison.  From the BOE were Rob 
Scavo and Jim LaCarrubba.  From the District Office was Ron Sacks.  There were no 
visitors. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

1) Alan Sacher reported to the committee items discussed at the 10/6 BOE 
meeting. 

 
2) There was a discussion about the roof repair at Sachem East and the addition 

of solar energy windmills at East and North. 
 

3) Approval of the BAC minutes from 9/28. 
 

4)       There was a review of recommendations made by the BAC to the BOE 
       and which ones have been implemented.  
 
5)       The committee once again discussed Field Usage and Community Ed.  

 
6)       Rob Scavo discussed the process for appointing a new Board of Ed. member. 

 
7)       The BAC was asked to look into alternate methods of funding. 

 
8)       Rob Scavo advised he will be asking the BOE for an official charge for the 

      BAC. 
  
       
The meeting ended at 7:40 and the committee moved to the Town Hall Meeting being 
held in the Samoset BOE meeting room. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday Nov 9th at 7:00pm in the District Office 
conference room. 
 
 


